Mpano | CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE
?‘beaCh Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

Florida's Warmest Welcome E: horacio.danovich@copbfi.com | P: 954.786.7834 | F: 954.786.7836

MEMORANDUM

\

April 19,2018

TO: Mark Berman, City Attorney

CC: Tracy Lyons, Assistant City Attorney

FROM: Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

Please prepare a Resolution to approve and execute Amendment Number One of an existing
Locally Funded Agreement (“LFA”) with the Florida Department of Transportation
(“FDOT™). The amendment will allow FDOT to commingle design and construction services
on behalf of the City and all other participating municipalities related to improvements
funded by a Transportation Investment Generating Economic Recovery (“TIGER”)
grant. The grant provides $3.5 million towards work on Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.
Boulevard (Hammondyville Road) from 1-95 to Powerline Road.

The City Commission has already approved Resolution 2017-173 (see Exhibit “A”), which
authorized executing a LFA with FDOT. The proposed Amendment will allow FDOT to
advertise a Request for Proposals (RFP) representing all participating municipalities
including Pompano Beach. This will result in design and/or construction savings to the City
of Pompano Beach.

This Resolution is requested to be added to the May 8, 2018 City Commission’s agenda.

100 West Atlantic Boulevard | Pempano Beach, FL 33060 | Phone: 954-786-4600

pompanobeachfi.gov



